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Dear Greater Cambridge Planning Team
 
Please find attached Historic England’s response (letter and table) to the Draft North East
Cambridge Area Action Plan.  We look forward to continuing to work with you on the Plan as it
progresses.
 
Please confirm receipt of this response. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Debbie Mack
Mrs Debbie Mack   BA MSc  MRTPI
Historic Environment Planning Adviser
Development Advice | East of England
Historic England

 
 
Historic England
Brooklands | 24 Brooklands Avenue | Cambridge | CB2 8BU
www.historicengland.org.uk
@HE_EoE
 
Please note my usual working days are Monday to Wednesday, finishing at 2.45pm.
 
Follow us on Twitter at@HE_EoE
What’s new in the East of England?
 

 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's
spectacular historic environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter     

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless
specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use,
copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly
available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.

From: North East Cambridge AAP [mailto:nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org] 



Sent: 27 July 2020 10:27
Subject: North East Cambridge Area Action Plan – consultation open
 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless
you trust the sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you

Dear consultee,
 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is now inviting you to comment
on the draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan. Please tell us what you think
about our ambitious vision for a new low-carbon city district in North East
Cambridge.
 
The consultation is open from 9am on Monday 27 July to 5pm on Monday 5
October 2020. You can read the draft Area Action Plan and respond online via
our website, www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec. If you find it difficult to
comment online, you can also respond in other ways â€“ visit our website for
details, or reply to this email.
 
If you would like to find out more about the draft Area Action Plan and meet the
team, we are holding online Q&A webinars, the first of which is on the 4th August
â€“ details can be found at Talk to the team. We also have answers to Frequently
Asked Questions online.
 
If circumstances permit, we may hold some limited in person events later in the
consultation period. We will notify you and update our website if this is the case.
You can also follow our social media channels @camcitco and @southcambs on
Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and YouTube for updates.
 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is the planning service for
Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council. This is a
consultation under Regulation 18 of The Town and Country Planning (Local
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012. We attach the Public Notice to this email.
 
Many thanks,
 
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service
___________________________________________
 
Why did I get this email?
 
You have received this email because you are:

A statutory consultee
Someone who has previously asked to be informed about planning consultations
undertaken by Cambridge City Council or South Cambridgeshire District Council.

 
If you have previously registered on our consultation database, you can change
your notification preferences by logging into your account at cambridge.oc2.uk
(Cambridge City Council database) or scambs.oc2.uk (South Cambridgeshire
District Council database). If you no longer wish to receive these notifications, or if
you wish them to be redirected to an another person within your organisation,



please reply to this email.
 

 

t: 01954 713183 | e: nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org
https://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils

 

 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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